
LiftMaster has recently completed a design change for the LA500DC and LA500DCS as part of our commitment to  quality. 
We have updated the look and have removed the LED light from the top of the arm housing.  This change provides additional 
 integrity from water intrusion into the body of the arm and accumulating on top of the arm’s pass-point PCB assembly.  
Product with the new look with the eliminated blue LED will begin shipping September 2020.  The cartons will include the 
new artwork of the arm, a sticker indicating the New look and improved quality (see sticker below) and will include
an orange dot to identify the change.  Please see new look and carton identification below.

We thank you for your continued support of the LiftMaster brand. If you have any questions regarding this information, 
please contact your LiftMaster Sales Representative or call our Technical Support Center at 800.528.2806.  Please visit 
Dealer.LiftMaster.com for a complete listing of our Product and Service Bulletins
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August 15, 2020 
S2020-12
LA500DC/DCS Linear Actuator product improvement 
LA500PKGUL, LA500DC, LA500DCS

NEW LOOK, IMPROVED QUALITY!
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